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Around The Clock Carpet:  

Around the Clock Carpet cleaners are 
scheduled at Libby Bortz Assisted Living 
Center the week of July 17th-19th, 2017. 
They will be cleaning the hallways, common 
areas and dining room as well as the 
scheduled resident apartments. If you are 
interested in having your apartment carpet 
professionally cleaned please sign up at the 
receptionist desk by July 10, 2017. (Around 
the Clock Carpet cleaners will clean the 
main areas of the apartment but will not 
move furniture) The cost to you is $30.00 
and can be billed to your account. Reminder 
Innovage does NOT cover this charge. 

 

Connect Hearing- 

Diana Combs, Au.D will be coming and having an 
Outreach Program for all the residents on July 
20th at 2:30 p.m. on the third floor in the 
Computer Room. Connect Hearing does free 
hearing screening. If you are interested please 
sign up at the front desk 

 

Dining Room Face Lift: The main dining 
room will be closed for lunch and supper on 
Thursday, July 6th due to the installation of 
new flooring in the main and private dining 
room. New faux wood flooring will be taking 
the place of the carpet.  The New flooring will 
be easier for residents to navigate and for the 
staff to them clean.  
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UP & MOVING 

 
 

Looking forward in seeing lots of participation in upcoming events……….. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifth Annual  
     Spaghetti Dinner 

       for the 
City of Littleton 

     “Transportation Network” 
                   is happening soon…… 

     July 27th! 
 

 


